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Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
Re: Year 12 Students not required to attend school on Wednesday 25th June 
  
I am writing to let you know that all Year 12 students will not be required to attend school on Wednesday 25th June. 
We are running the new Year 12 Induction Day for the 2026 intake on this date and cannot facilitate the day without 
freeing up the sixth form area. The incoming Year 11s find this very useful and many of your children will have 
benefited from this event when they were in Year 11.  
  
Year 12 students will be set work by their teachers on Teams of via the school VLE. Thank you for your support in 
facilitating this day. They can also use this day to continue working on their personal statements. We had a fantastic 
day yesterday preparing students in the morning for the writing of the personal statements and then visited the UCAS 
fair at Essex University. The students were fantastic and asked some brilliant questions to find out what they needed 
for their next steps.  
  
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mrs E Owen  
Assistant Head Teacher  
Head of Sixth Form 
 
  
 


